
AAGP 

2021 Annual Workshop 
You are invited to join us online on June 7th, 9th, and 11th 

Every year the Atlantic Association of Geomatics & Planning presents an annual 

workshop for its members, offering professional development and networking 

opportunities. In 2020, the AAGP rebranded and expanded its scope to include a 

broad range of geomatics technical practitioners. Due to COVID-19, this year’s 

workshop will be virtual, and we are excited to offer free registration. 

Visit aagp.ca/workshops for more information and updates. 

Interested in Participating? 

We are seeking presentations from post-secondary institutions across the country 

which offer programs in GIS, land use planning, environmental management, 

cartography, forestry management, and other land management disciplines. This 

year’s virtual workshop provides an excellent opportunity for your school and 

students to be promoted to a large group of geomatics professionals.  

If you are interested in participating, please let us know by April 19th. 

School profiles, student projects, technical demonstrations – all are welcome! 

Presentations are to be 10-15 minutes in length. Your presentation must be 

submitted as a pre-recorded video by May 17th. One student presenter will be 

selected by the Education Committee for free registration to our 2022 in-person 

Workshop! 

Please contact Tyler Veinot, Education Committee Chair, with any questions. 

tylerkveinot@gmail.com 
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